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BULLETIN #3 – March, 2025 
 

 
CENTRAL OFFICE CLOSED ON TUESDAYS IN MAY 
▪ 

WHATS NEW 
▪ KEYCHAINS – All Bronze Keychains are on Sale for only $5.00 each!   

We have many different styles to choose from. 
 

▪ PINS – “Easy Does It” lapel pins will be available in early April! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Reconnecting … 
½ Day Round-up event 
Saturday, April 12th 

AA & Alanon speakers 12:30 to 4:30pm 
(Doors open at 12noon) 
Compass Community Church 
405 Drury Lane 
Strathroy, ON 
For more info, contact:   
Drena (519) 245-4891 

Woodstocks 42nd  
Marathon of Unity Convention 
August 8th, 9th & 10th 
AA & Alanon speakers 
126 Beale Street 
Woodstock, ON.  N4S 6X5 
Further details to follow on 
www.oxfordaa.com/events 
Questions? Contact woodstockmou@gmail.com 

REPLACEMENT CENTRAL OFFICE MANAGER NEEDED! 
▪ In the spirit of rotation, our current Central Office Manager, Teresa D.,  

will be completing her 2 years of service at the end of October 2025.   
 

“It has been my honour and privilege to serve as your Central Office Manager 
 for the past 1.5 years.  The training and support I received from Erich & Margaret 
(the previous Central Office Managers extraordinaire) has been tremendous in 
terms of hands-on training, technical assistance, helpful tips and moral support.   
 

I want to extend my sincere Thanks to all the volunteers at Central Office who 
continue to inspire me with their commitment to learning how to be of maximum 
service in Alcoholics Anonymous.  Thank you for your diligence and willingness to 
be part of our Service Team. 
 

This volunteer opportunity has meant so much to me.  It has brought me a sense of 
pride and it has enhanced my personal growth beyond all expectations.  I am truly 
grateful for this service opportunity as part my recovery journey. 
 

SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:  We are currently looking for a volunteer (with a minimum 
of 2 years of continuous sobriety) to train as the next Central Office Manager.  
Ideally, the next volunteer Manager should begin training with me in August to allow 
sufficient ramp-up time to be comfortable in the position.” 
 

Yours in Grateful Service, Teresa D.” 
  

THE BENEITS OF VOLUNTEERING AT CENTRAL OFFICE 
▪ The benefits of volunteering at Central Office include: 

Staying sober / Building self-esteem / Developing gratitude & humility /  
Working in a team environment / Connecting with the greater AA community / 
Learning to incorporate the AA principles into your daily life / Honing personal skills 
such as responsibility, accountability, working cooperatively with others & customer 
service / Paying it forward – giving back some of what has so freely been given to you. 

 

Central Office needs your continued support, patronage & volunteerism 

to keep operating! 

 

 
LOCATION: 

30 Adelaide St. N. 
Unit #2A5 

London, ON 
N6B 3N5 

 
 

**Closed most 
statutory 
holidays. 

(**Check District 
11 website & 

monthly 
newsletter) 
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